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◊Injury Hit and Run Update◊ 
 
May 15, 2017 

Released by Ofc. Robinson 

 
MANHATTAN, KAN. –  
 
Officers with the Riley County Police Department responded to a report of a hit and run injury accident 
that occurred at 12th St. and Bluemont Ave. on April 14, 2017 at approximately 1:55 AM. When officers 
arrived on scene, they found a pedestrian, later identified as Amber Wilhelm, 21, of Manhattan, 
suffering from severe injuries after being struck by a vehicle. The vehicle has been identified as a white 
2008 Chevrolet Silverado driven by Nicholas Blaha, 21, of Manhattan. The investigation revealed that at 
the time of the accident, Wilhelm had stopped in the crosswalk and was bent over. Wilhelm was then 
struck by Blaha, who was traveling westbound on Bluemont Ave. 
 
Wilhelm was transported to Via Christi and then lifeflighted to Stormont Vail for her injuries. 
 
Detectives and patrol officers spent hundreds of hours investigating this case, interviewing dozens of 
people, looking at video pulled from a variety of sources throughout the city (including Fort Riley), and 
reconstructing the scene. At this point the investigation has concluded.  Although no arrests have been 
made or citations issued, the case has been forwarded to the Riley County District Attorney’s office for 
review to determine whether charges will be filed. 
 
Our thoughts continue to be with Amber and her family, and we wish Amber a speedy recovery.  
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